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Title:

Coordination of the two current FDA food program standards

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

that a work group be created within the Program Standards Committee to:

1. Work with the FDA and the Association of Food and Drug Officials Manufactured Food Regulatory Program Standards Workgroup to study the differences and likenesses of both the Retail Food Regulatory Program Standards and the Manufactured Food Regulatory Program Standards,

2. identify areas where harmonization can be achieved,

3. make recommendations based on their findings, and

4. report back to the 2012 Biennial Meeting.
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